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Brass Band League Meeting

Saturday 4th November 2017
Laganvale Bandroom, Stranmillis

Chairperson
Boris Pinto
Attendees

Stephen Kennedy (Templemore), Bill Caughey (President), Alan Hunter (1st Old Boys), David Johnston (Laganvale), Morris Cameron (3rd Carrick), Victoria McAuley (Wellington), Ken Browne (Comber), Patricia Gibson (Wellington), Boris Pinto (Murley), Michael Alcorn (Downshire), Bill Clements (VP/1st Larne Old Boys), David Leonard (Dungannon), Jeanette Morton (Dungannon), Chris McGookin (CWA), Jonathan Sharpe (1st Old Boys), Paul Kirk (Downshire), Andy McGuigan (Laganvale)
Apologies

Nigel Brodison (Ballyduff), Amber MacLennan (CWA) 
Boris Pinto welcomed everyone to the meeting.
Minutes of Previous Meeting

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted by those who were present. 
Correspondence
Paul Kirk advised of correspondence:
Laganvale have requested No.1 draw at Festival of Brass contest.

1st Larne have withdrawn from the contest.

Treasurer’s Report

Stephen Kennedy advised that the bank balance was £243.70 with £705 waiting to be lodged. 
Boris Pinto advised that a private sponsor has donated £750 to the Brass Band League. A further donation may be considered next year. 

Festival of Brass 2017
It was agreed that the contest would start at 11am. Proceedings should be over by around 7pm. Timings allow for lunch break and short comfort break before Championship section.

As QUB percussion is not available, Laganvale have kindly agreed that their percussion can be used – BBL to arrange van hire. 

BBL stands and falls will be required for the main auditorium. Downshire Brass will supply stands for the warm-up room.

Boris Pinto thanked Michael Alcorn for his efforts in organising the facilities.

Paul Kirk to contact Beverly Coomber to confirm timings and send details out to bands

Solos & Ensembles 2018
Boris Pinto confirmed that Andrew Williams of Cory Band will adjudicate senior classes with Bob Quick and John Houston adjudicating junior classes, Bob in morning John in afternoon.
Paul Kirk to remind Malone Church to check and tune the piano in January. 

Closing date for entries will be the Saturday before Christmas.

Brass in Concert, Fivemiletown

No change from previous meeting. 
Hotel rooms are booked. BBL need to get word out to bands regarding the Friday Night event. Invites should be extended to Southern bands.
Spring Festival 2018
Boris Pinto and Paul Kirk to meet with Tommy Barr.
Boris to continue quest for adjudicator. 

Contd…

Any Other Business
Michael Alcorn advised that there have been approximately 300 banding events reported so far this year as part of the Brass Band Development Survey.

Boris Pinto advised that Bill Caughey, while keen to stay involved in banding, would like the BBL to perhaps look into securing the services of other comperes. Bill Caughey encouraged new people to have a go and explained how he came about doing compere for BBL events – 50 years ago! Boris Pinto appealed for people to consider having a go. Jeanette Morton offered thanks to Bill Caughey for his services over the years.

Alan Hunter advised that Super Brass have been provisionally booked for next year’s Festival of Brass. Super Brass are made up of 10 of the top pro’s on the UK brass scene. The plan for them would be to perform a concert on Saturday night and run workshops on the Sunday.

There being no further business, Stephen Kennedy brought the meeting to a close. 

Next meeting will be held on Saturday 2nd December in Laganvale Bandroom, to include the Brass Band League Annual General Meeting.

Upcoming Events

Downshire Brass & Guests

Saturday 9th December 7.30pm
St Thomas Parish Church, Belfast

2018 BBL Contest Dates

17 Feb

Solos & Ensembles

23-24 Feb
Brass in Concert, Fivemiletown

21 Apr

Spring Festival
24 Nov

Festival of Brass @ QUB
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